Wilton Public and Gregg Free Library Public Hearing Minutes October 1, 2024

On October 1, 2022 at 5:35 p.m. the Library Board of Trustees held a public hearing on the proposed acceptance of a gift. This hearing was in accordance with the requirements of RSA's 91-A and 202-A:4-c.

Attending were trustees Ron Brown, Arlene Laurenitis, Alison Meltzer, Lynne Stone, Mary Ellen Brookes, and alternate trustee Bill Langille. Trustees Nikki Andrews and Molly Shanklin and alternate trustee Peter Howd were absent. No members of the public attended.

Moved by Arlene and seconded by Ron: that we accept the \$5,067.23 restricted gift. The motion passed.

The meeting ended at 5:40 p.m. (Bill, Lynne)

Mary Ellen Brookes 10/1/24